
 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring 2024 Construction Notice:  

Travelled Road Pedestrian Lake Access 

About the Project  
At its meeting on September 27, 2023 Township Council approved a design concept for the Travelled Road pedestrian 
access to the Puslinch Lake. The following will be constructed in Spring 2024:  

 Creation of a gravel path to the lake;  

 Installation of a bench;  

 Installation of armour stone at the entrance of the access;  

 Constructions of fences to delineate private and public lands; and  

 Landscaping and plantings.  
 
The addition of a bicycle rack is being considered as part of the proposed 2024 budget.  
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Design Concept  

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

Phone (519) 763-1226 
admin@puslinch.ca  
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